EMBASSY OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

February 25, 1982

Dear Mr. Coles:

I have been asked to forward the enclosed
communication to the Prime Minister from
Michael K. Deaver, which was received at the

Embassy this morning.

Sincerely,

rendan A.
Special Assista
the Ambassador

Mr. John Coles,
Private Secretary
to the Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,
London, SW1




THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 15, 1982

Dear Prime Minister:

I wanted to let you know that our brief visit to
London has been a great success, thanks largely
to the very generous assistance and wise counsel
afforded to us by the many British government
officials with whom we met and consulted.

Although much work and careful planning remains to
be accomplished, I am sure that the President's
visit will be a great occasion and a success.

Sincerely,

-

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
London, S.W.1l.




